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Term 1, Week 2 – 6th February 2025 
 

Nowra Hill Public School 
 

T: 02 4421 5671  W:nowrahill-p.school.det.nsw.edu.au 

T: 02 4423 2148  E: nowrahill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

_______________________________________________________________  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to a new school year at Nowra Hill Public 

School! 

 

A warm welcome to 2025. I hope everyone had a wonderful 

Christmas break and enjoyed time with family and friends. 

We all appreciated the great weather. 

 

We are excited to welcome all students and families back to 

Nowra Hill Public School for another fantastic year! A special 

welcome to our new Kindergarten students and families join-

ing us for the first time. We look forward to an engaging and 

successful year ahead. Also a big welcome to all new stu-

dents and families in other grades. I know our little school 

community will make you all feel part of our family. 

 

New Kindergarten & Class Structure 

Our new Kindergarten students made a wonderful start to 

their learning journey today, and we can’t wait to see them 

thrive. They have all settled quickly into routines and expec-

tations and have had a wonderful day. 

 

This year, we will have six classes across the school.  

They are: 

 

KH-   Ms Holmes  

1/2P –  Mrs Peters 

2/3C –  Miss Conley 

3/4R –  Miss Rudd 

4/5R –  Miss Reminis (AP) & Mrs Rossouw 

6W –  Mrs Wilson 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Events 

Library: Monday and Friday 

Scripture: Thursday 

Starting 20th February 

 

Upcoming Events 

Wednesday 12th February  

Small Schools Swimming 

Carnival 

P &C Meeting – AGM 

6.30pm 

Friday 14th February 

Assembly – 6W Item 

Wed 19th February  

District Swimming Carnival 

Meet the Teacher afternoon 

Friday 28th February 

Assembly – 4/5R Item 

Monday 10th March  

Regional Swimming Carnival 

Friday 14th March 

Assembly – 1/2P Item 
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RFF- Mrs Coyle, Mrs Smith and Mrs Rossouw 

 

Learning Support Coordinator- Mrs Neradil 

 

Library - Mrs Bennett 

 

Mrs Raymer - Assistant Principal Curriculum & Instruction 

 

Our SLSO’s are Mrs Weaver, Miss Jess and Mrs Tekis 

 

Our office staff are Mrs Jones (M-F) and Mrs Hepburn (W & Th) 

 

School Communication – Stay Connected with SENTRAL 

To keep up to date with important school information we encourage all parents to down-

load and regularly check the SENTRAL app. Notes, reminders, our school calendar, stu-

dent reports, parent/teacher interview bookings and updates will be shared here, and it 

is also the platform for excursion payments. 

 

Upcoming Events – Small Schools Swimming Carnival 

Our annual Small Schools Swimming Carnival is just around the corner! Students who are 

in Year 3-6, or Year 2 students turning 8 years old this year and can confidently swim 50m 

are invited to attend. Please keep a look out for any notes coming home. 

 

Student Wellbeing – Hats, Hydration & Belongings 

The weather is still quite warm, please ensure that students bring a hat every day for out-

door play and sports. Staying hydrated is also important, so we encourage all students 

to bring a water bottle. All belongings should be clearly labelled to prevent them from 

being lost. 

 

Attendance – Signing In & Out 

A reminder that any late arrivals must be signed in at the front office, and early leavers 

must be signed out by a parent or guardian. Our bell times are 8:55 (start classes) and 

2:55pm for the end of the day.  

 

NAPLAN & Best Start Assessments 

For parents of students in Years 3 and 5, NAPLAN assessments will take place in Term 1. 

Information for NAPLAN will be coming home soon.  

 

Updating Contact Details 

If you have changed your contact details, please update and sign the form that will go 

home tomorrow. Please return to the office as soon as possible.  

 

Chickens 

If you are able to look after the chickens on any of the weekends during the term could 

you please contact the school on 4421 5671 and we can allocate a weekend. 
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Attachments 

We have included a few attachments with this newsletter, so please take a look for any 

important information. 

 

We look forward to a fantastic year of learning, growth, and community spirit at Nowra 

Hill Public School! 

 

Jo West 

Principal 

 

P & C NEWS 
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